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Progress to date 

Works are now well underway at the Majors Road 
Interchange with construction of the new on/off 
ramps starting to take shape.  

On Majors Road, 2km of common service 
trenching has been completed and the 
undergrounding of high voltage powerlines is 
underway. On Majors Road bridge, pile 
construction has commenced in preparation for 
the bridge widening.   

Upcoming works  

Over the coming months, works will increase on 
the Southern Expressway, in proximity to the 
Majors Road bridge, as construction on the bridge 
widening progresses and construction for the 
on/off ramps continues.  

Road widening works along Majors Road and 
Adams Road will also continue over the coming 
months.   

Night works 

As part of the project, temporary line marking and 
barrier placement is required on the Southern 
Expressway, in proximity to Majors Road, 
O’Halloran Hill.  

 

To undertake these works safely, works will be 
undertaken at night, between 7:30pm and 6am 
from Sunday 28 April to Saturday 4 May 2024, 
weather permitting.   

 
How does this effect you 

During this time, temporary traffic control including 
lane and speed restrictions will be in place. 
Please plan ahead and expect some delays.   

Occasional night works  

During the project, we will occasionally need to 
undertake short term night works on Majors Road 
Adams Road.  

We will let you know in advance when these 
works are required via onsite variable message 
signs (VMS). Local stakeholders including MFS, 
will be notified directly in advance.  

For further information 

• email DIT.MajorsRoad@sa.gov.au 
• call 1300 794 880 
• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange 
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